BALTIMORE POLICE DEPARTMENT

STEPHANIE RAWLINGS-BLAKE ANTHONY W. BATTS
Mayor Police Commissioner

June 18, 2014

Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council
Room 400, City Hall

100 N. Holliday Street

Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

Re:  City Council Bill No. 14-0366
Fire and Police Employees” Retirement System —
Technical Amendments

Dear Council President Young and Members of the City Council:

The Baltimore Police Department (BPD) has reviewed City Council Bill No. 14-
0366 — Fire and Police Employees’ Retirement System — Technical Amendments. As
members of the Council are aware, BPD does have representation on the Fire and Police
Employees’ Retirement System’s Board of Trustees. The Fire and Police Employees’
Retirement System has submitted a report and BPD defers matters pertaining to the
retirement system to the Board of Trustees.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the legislation.
erely,
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Ganesha Martin
Chief of Staff
Office of the Police Commissioner

cc: Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Legislative Liaison
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